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Yan Ma, Associate Professor  
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Xueyuan Road 4#, Daxue New District, Fuzhou City, Fujian Province, 350116, P. R. China 
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Invitation to International Conference 2019 on Spatial Planning and Sustainable Development, 

Chiba University, Japan 

  

Dear Prof. Yan Ma:  

  

Thank you for registering for International Conference 2019 on Spatial Planning and Sustainable 

Development, which will be held on Aug. 30th-Sept. 1st, 2019. The conference is started by SPSD 

International Community and organized by Chiba University this time. The conference opens to 

scholars, professionals, and officials from Japan, China, USA, and other countries. We will discuss 

the leading-edge topics about Urban and Landscape Resilience.  

  

We are proud to invite you as a speaker in the event and are looking forward to your oral presentation 

entitled by Construction Land Expansion Simulation and Rationality Evaluation in Jiangxi Province.  

  

Details of the conference are published on the website at: 

 

https://www.spsdcommunity.org/spsd-2019-chiba/ 

 

The site contains the conference venue, the transportation access, the fascinating technical tour and 

so on. The conference will be held in Chiba, Japan. Please make arrangements for your travel. Once 

again, congratulations for your excellent work. We look forward to seeing you at Invitation to 

International Conference 2019 on Spatial Planning and Sustainable Development, Chiba, Japan.  

  

Sincerely yours,  

  

  

 

   

PhD, Prof. Honjo, Tsuyoshi 

SPSD Conference 2019 Chairman   

Chiba University, Japan 

  

mailto:mayan@igsnrr.ac.cn
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Letter of invitation         

May 21st 2019   

  

  

Dear Pro. Yan MA:  

  

  

It is a great pleasure for me to invite you on behalf of the science committee of 

International Community of Spatial Planning and Sustainable Development (SPSD) for 

joining a free discussion on “Community Planning and Management”, which is planned 

to be held on September 2nd-3rd after the International Conference 2019 on Spatial 

Planning and Sustainable, Chiba, Japan. This workshop is organized as a free-

discussion meeting between science committee members of SPSD who are planning to 

attend the 2019 SPSD International Conference.  

  

During this discussion, you will be cordially invited to meet with some SPSD colleagues 

and investigate the smart city planning issues in Kashiwanoha Smart City, Japan. As the 

secretary of SPSD Science committee, you are also invited to discuss the planning of 

2019 SPSD academical events. I really believe that these meeting and field surveys will 

be fruitful for all participants.  

We are looking forward to seeing you this May.   

  

 

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

 

Prof. Zhenjiang SHEN   

SPSD Chairman,    

School of Environmental Design, Kanazawa University   

  

 

Room 2C718, Natural science and Technology Hall, Kanazawa University   

Kakuma-Machi, Kanazawa City   

Japan 920-1192, Tel & Fax :+81-76-234-4650  

  

 




